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Partners are committed to addressing disadvantage, combating failure in 
education and enhancing pedagogic and didactic approaches in adult 
education. The project brings together the following organisations: 

         
 

        
 
 

MEETINGS 
 
The first international meeting of the 
Game of Phones project was held in 
Lisbon on 4th & 5th December 
2018. Each partner presented an 
overview of NEETs, statistical data, 
and special programmes for their re-
engagement in their countries.  
 
On April 3rd - 4th, 2019, the project 
partners had their second exchange 
meeting. It was hosted by FFE, in 
Bilbao, Spain. Partners discussed 
and agreed on a schematic for the 
design and development of our 32 
webquest challenges. 

PARTNERSHIP 

The GAME of PHONES project is working to develop a compendium of 
online webquests educational challenges that can be used by adult 
educators in non-formal and informal settings to respond to the learning 
needs of the most disadvantaged 'sustained' NEETs in the young adult 
population.  
 
Each webquest challenge will aim to develop the transversal skills of young 
adults whilst also promoting the cultural diversity of the European Union. 
Adult educators will be supported to use this online resources through the 
development of a new in-service training programme.  
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